TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

10 Court Street

Bristol, RI 02809

Tel. 401-253-7000

Fax. 401-253-2647
Email:Mcordeiro@bristolri.gov

MEMORANDUM
Date: July 9, 2024
From: Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk
Re: Allison’s Pampered Dogs- Kennel License renewal

This memo is to confirm the details regarding the kennel
license issued for "Allison’s Pampered Dogs." During the
original petition process, it was decided that the number of
dogs allowed on the property would be limited to a total of
five (5) at any one time. This total includes any personal
dogs owned by the residents or operators of the facility.

The motion to limit the number of dogs was proposed,
thoroughly discussed, and subsequently approved on August 2,
2006. This decision was made to ensure compliance with local
zoning laws and animal welfare standards.

Please let this memo serve as the official record of the
decision made regarding the kennel license for "Allison’s
Pampered Dogs." Should there be any questions or if further
information is required, feel free to contact my office

cc: Bristol Animal Control
Zoning Department
DEM-Division of Agriculture & Forestry



